
 
 

Request for City Council Committee Action 

From the Departments of Regulatory Services and Procurement 
 
Date:  October 22nd, 2012  
To:   Honorable Elizabeth Glidden, Chair Regulatory, Energy & Environment Services Committee 
Referral: Honorable Betsy Hodges, Chair Ways and Means Committee  
 
Subject: Amending Contract No. C-28680 for Lead Hazard Reduction Services  
 
Council Action of December 17th, 2010 authorized acceptance of the bid from Minnesota Remodeling and 
Restoration Company on Official Publication No. 7369 for Lead Hazard Reduction Services for an estimated 
annual expenditure of $1,600,000.00. 
 
The bid and specifications allowed for an option to extend the contract for 2013 and 2014.. 
   
Recommendation:  
Therefore, we recommend your Committee authorize an amendment to Contract No. C-28680 allowing for two (2) one (1) 
year extensions (2013 and 2014) and revising the estimated annual expenditure to $800,000.00 per year, all in 
accordance with the original bid specifications. 
 
 

Prepared by:  Gary Warnberg   Director, Purchasing 

 

            ______________________________________________________________ 

Approved by:  Jay Stroebel   Interim Director, Regulatory Services   

 

            ______________________________________________________________ 

 

Financial Impact (Check those that apply) 
___ No financial impact - or - Action is within current department budget. 
        (If checked, go directly to Background/Supporting Information) 

 
        Action requires an appropriation increase to the Capital Budget  
 ___ Action requires an appropriation increase to the Operating Budget 
 ___ Action provides increased revenue for appropriation increase 
 ___ Action requires use of contingency or reserves 
 XX  Other financial impact (Explain):     Action is within Budget 
 ___ Request provided to the Budget Office when provided to the Committee Coordinator 

 
 
cc:    L. Smestad 


